
Emergency Notification Numbers 
 
DOJ employees have a number of options available for emergency notifications 
and/or to obtain information regarding specific events/incidents. 
 
 
(1) Employees should  use the standard 9-1-1 emergency notification number which will be 

directed to emergency responders in the appropriate jurisdiction.  
 
(2) Notify your building Occupant Emergency Program (OEP) Designated Official. The OEP 

Designated Official for your building should contact the Justice Command Center. 
 

Building Name _______________________________________ 
 

Building Location _____________________________________ 
 

OEP Designated Official Phone Number ___________________ 
 
(3) Federal Protective Service Phone Number for 

your area _______________________________________ 
 
  
To obtain DOJ emergency related news in the Washington, DC area, 
employees can tune into the WTOP Radio Network, (1500 am, 107.7 fm, 
820 am, or 103.5 fm) or access information online at 
WTOPNEWS.COM.   
 
 
 
 
 


